
This Christmas, in the spirit of giving, 

a donation has been made on your behalf to support the 

Domestic Violence Prevention Centre Gold Coast Inc. 

Your gift will bring some much needed support and 

happiness to women and children who need it, 

especially at this time. 

Thank you for your donation. 

Warm wishes for a happy and safe holiday season.
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